
NOTICE OF COMMUNITY FORUM

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on July 22, 2025, at 9:30 am in the Contra
Costa County Board of Supervisors Chambers, 1025 Escobar Street,
Martinez, CA, a community forum will be held as required by Govern-
ment Code § 7283.1 regarding access to individuals provided by the
Sheriff’s Office to the federal Immigration and Customs Enforcement
(ICE) agency during the 2024 calendar year for civil immigration en-
forcement purposes.

The Board meeting will be accessible in-person, via television, and via
live-streaming to all members of the public.  Board meetings are tele-
vised live on Comcast Cable 27, ATT/U-Verse Channel 99, and WAVE
Channel 32, and can be seen live online at www.contracosta.ca.gov.
Persons who wish to address the Board may do so in-person, via
phone, or via Zoom. The telephone number, access code, and Zoom
link will be listed on the front page of the July 22, 2025 Board of Supervi-
sors agenda, which can be accessed at the following link at least 96
hours   prior   to  the  meeting:  https://www.contracosta.ca.gov/4664/
Board-Meeting-Agendas-and-Videos.

Dated: June 18, 2025

Deputy Clerk June McHuen
CCT 6904018; June 21, 2025
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NEWS RELEASE Contact: 
Kristi Jourdan, County PIO, (925) 313-1183 

June 20, 2025 Kristi.Jourdan@contracostatv.org 

Jimmy Lee, Sheriff’s Office PIO, (925) 313-2643 
JLee@so.cccounty.us 

Contra Costa County TRUTH Act Community Forum Scheduled for July 22 

(Martinez, CA) – The Contra Costa County TRUTH Act Community Forum to discuss civil immigration 
enforcement activities is scheduled for 9:30 a.m., Tuesday, July 22, during the regular Board of 
Supervisors meeting. 

The discussion will focus on local immigration enforcement activities in 2024 and law enforcement 
interactions with the U.S. Immigration and Customs Enforcement (ICE) agency. The annual event has 
been held since 2017 as part of California’s State Assembly Bill 2792, the Transparent Review of Unjust 
Transfers and Holds (TRUTH) Act, which aims to increase transparency and accountability among federal 
and local law enforcement agencies. The Board meeting will also include the Sheriff’s Oversight Report 
for the quarter ending June 30, 2025. Notably, the Sheriff also provides regular ICE interaction data to the 
public and the Board of Supervisors at these quarterly Oversight Reports. 

“The TRUTH Act forum is an important opportunity for community dialogue and trust,” said Board Chair 
Candace Andersen, District 2 Supervisor. “It gives our immigrant neighbors and those who are concerned 
about these issues the chance to ask questions, share concerns, and be part of a transparent conversation 
about how local law enforcement interacts with ICE. This forum is one way we show that every resident 
matters, and that Contra Costa County is committed to accountability and inclusion.” 

For language access at the forum: 

• Spanish language interpretation is available.

• The meeting will be closed-captioned in real-time.

Watch the forum at www.contracosta.ca.gov or on CCTV channels: DirecTV Channel 99, Comcast 
Channel 27, or Astound Channel 32. Send comments or questions to TRUTHAct@cob.cccounty.us or to 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 1025 Escobar St, 1st Floor, Martinez, CA, 94553. 

# # # 
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